
EAGLE LAKE 
PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

TO: All Executive Members 

9 NO. TAPPAN LANDING RC 
TARRYTOWN? NY 10591 

June 3, 1980 

I believe that a meeting should be held amongst ourselves 
to decide on the format of our annual meeting and picnic. 

A copy of a letter I am sending to all members is enclosed, 
and this, undoubtedly, will be the important discussion on 
the agenda. i 

We must also pursue a nominating committee for the election 
of officers, the Route 74 Association, and any other ideas 
you may put forth. 

Muriel and I will be at our camp the weekends of June 30th, 
July 4th, and July 11th. I would be happy to meet with you 
at our place anytime that is convenient for all. 
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Sincerely, 

David Warren 


